
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

WORLD CLASS ANNOUNCES LISTING ON FRANKFURT STOCK EXCHANGE 

Toronto, Ontario — April 17, 2019 — World Class Extractions Inc. (CSE: PUMP) (the 
“Company” or “World Class”) is pleased to announce that its common shares are now listed on 
the Frankfurt Stock Exchange and are trading under the ticker symbol “WCF” and “WKN: 
A2PF9C”. The Company’s common shares continue to be listed on the Canadian Stock 
Exchange under the ticker symbol “PUMP”. 

“Our dual listing on the Frankfurt Stock Exchange is an important step in the Company’s growth 
internationally and will allow European investors to share in our ongoing expansion and 
progress,” said Michael McCombie, CEO of World Class. “World Class expects to be well-
positioned to participate in the European and global hemp extraction markets as they continue 
to rapidly expand.” 

About World Class Extractions Inc.  

World Class is a Canadian based developer of an innovative extraction process for both the 
hemp and cannabis industry. World Class intends to provide single step continuous flow 
extraction services to the hemp and cannabis industry. Using patent pending technology, World 
Class’ results produce higher yields and better quality crude hemp oil at faster rates. The 
technology allows the extraction of CBD Oil and other related extracts from wet or dried natural 
plants. World Class can save its clients floor space, utility drying costs, equipment and 
processing labour costs. 

For further information please contact:  

Michael McCombie  
Chief Executive Officer  
Email: mike@wcextractions.com 
 
Forward Looking Statements 
 
Certain statements included in this press release constitute forward-looking information or 
statements (collectively, “forward-looking statements”), including those identified by the 
expressions “anticipate”, “believe”, “plan”, “estimate”, “expect”, “intend”, “may”, “should” and 
similar expressions to the extent they relate to the Company or its management. The forward-
looking statements are not historical facts but reflect current expectations regarding future 
results or events. This press release contains forward looking statements. These forward-
looking statements are based on current expectations and various estimates, factors and 
assumptions and involve known and unknown risks, uncertainties and other factors. Although 
management of the Company has attempted to identify important factors that could cause 
actual results to differ materially from those contained in forward-looking statements or forward-



 

  

looking information, there may be other factors that cause results not to be anticipated, 
estimated, or intended. 

Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange (the “CSE”) nor its Market Regulator (as that term is 
defined in the policies of the CSE) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this 
release. 


